
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 2025 
 

 
 Dear ICDC Families,  
 
This year is flying by and almost over. Fall and summer registration are going very well. 
Thank you to all our returning families who enrolled their children last month for our 
upcoming summer and fall programs. We are excited and proud that our school continues 
to provide quality education to many families in our community.  
 
Enrollment packets will be sent out for current families and legacy in the first week of 
March in their weekly folders or via email. Please review all the information to return the 
packets accordingly. If you have any questions, please email us at 
icdc@woodlandsinterfaith.org.  
 
We want to thank our Parents Club and all the volunteers who helped organize this year's 
Book Fair! Your generous donations raised $10,000 this year, 20% of the proceeds will 
benefit the school. The next event is the most anticipated Silent Auction and Spring 
Festival that will be held on April 11. More information can be found on this newsletter.  
 
We want to thank the Woods family, owners of Vego Gardens for their donation to our 
upcoming children’s garden. We are looking forward to a celebration soon. More 
information will be sent out in the next few weeks upon completion of the project.  
 
Thank you for all your continued support.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Martha Klie 
Director 
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HEALTH & SAFETY 

 

PARKING LOT SAFETY  
Your children are our priority. We ask that you please follow all the recommendations to 
keep everyone safe. 
 

• Children must be holding hands when entering and exiting the building. 

• Children must always be supervised while in the parking lot areas. 

• When children are being assisted in and out of the cars during car line, we ask 

that you put your car in park or turn it off for the safety of the children. 

• Cell phones are not to be used in the school zones and /or car lines. 

• During carline, we ask that you do not stop over the pedestrian walkway.   

• Our staff will assist with loading/unloading children as needed. Please know that it is the 

parent’s responsibility to have the children properly secure in their seats before 

departing our parking lot.  

 
We continue watching for symptoms of the flu, common colds and other viruses.  
Please help us keep our ICDC  staff and children healthy by observing your child’s 
symptoms and letting us know if your child is not feeling well or has been diagnosed by 
a doctor. 
 
Sick children or children with any ill symptoms must stay home and return with a 
doctor’s note.  Please review information in our Parent Handbook. 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 
March 4-5  Rodeo Paren – Schedules will be sent per classroom.  
March 10-14  Spring Break for School and Partial Day closed.  
March 10-14  Full Day will be opened  
April 18  ICDC Closed to all programs  
April 11  Silent Auction and Spring Festival 5pm – 7pm.  
April 11          Full Day Program dismissal 5pm 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ICDC Parent’s Club Information 

 
 
Dear ICDC Families,  
 
Thank you for making our book fair an amazing success! We had $10,570.70 in sales, and 
25% of that amount will come back to the Parents Club as a donation check. Thank you for 
treating your children and their teachers with the gift of reading!  
Save the date for our next spirit night: meet us at Chiller Bee next to Trader Joe's at the 
corner of Flintridge and Kuykendahl on Wednesday 3/26. Frozen yogurt makes a great 
after-school snack!  
 
If you’re looking for ways to volunteer, consider becoming a car line helper! It’s a great 
way to feel more connected to the school and to help make the busiest time of day go a little 
smoother. Volunteers must pass a background check. Email the Parents Club at 
interfaithparentsclub@gmail.com for more information and to get started!  
 
Finally, we're gearing up for our biggest fundraising events of the year: our Silent 
Auction and Spring Carnival. Here's how to get involved:  
 
• Help secure donations for the Silent Auction. Last year, a great team of parents 
visited local businesses and secured more than 20 terrific silent auction items, from jewelry and 
spa packages to Astros tickets and fine dining gift certificates. If your business would like to 
make a donation, or if you'd like to help our team solicit donations, join us! Email us at 
interfaithparentsclub@gmail.com.  
 
• Donate to themed baskets. Each year, ICDC families are invited to create Spring 
Carnival Baskets that will be auctioned off as part of the spring fundraiser. While Parents Club 
volunteers are working to secure donations of several items that are geared more toward adults, 
these baskets are filled with toys, games, and other items geared especially toward kids. Room 
parents will be in touch during the month of March with more information about each 
classroom's basket theme. Donations are not required but they are indeed welcome.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ICDC Parent’s Club….. Continued  
 
 
• Attend the Spring Carnival: This year's event will be at ICDC on Friday 4/11 from 5-7 
PM. The theme will be a garden party to celebrate the new garden being constructed in the yard 
at ICDC thanks to a generous family's donation. There will be Kona Ice, Traveling' Tom's Coffee 
Truck, pizza, and drinks, and activities will include garden-themed activities like painting tiles for 
the new garden, decorating flower pots, and pollinator-themed games. Tickets will go on sale in 
April and we hope the party will be a great event!  
 
Finally, we're looking for volunteers to form the 2025-2026 ICDC Parents Club Board. If 
you have a passion for service and a heart for our school, we'd love to get you involved. Email 
us for more information.  
 
Warm regards,  
 
Tricia, Meghan, Cam, Kayla, and Alex  
2024-2025 ICDC Parents Club Board  
 
 

REMINDERS 
 

- ICDC will follow CISD’s weather alert  

- Parents please remember to bring a change of clothes 

appropriate to the weather. 

- If your child had a doctor’s appointment and new shots, please 

provide us with the new records.  

- Please walk hand-in-hand with your children as you enter and 

exit the building. 

Thank you for your support! 


